Winhills Primary Academy

Part of The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust Established in the Queen's Jubilee Year 2012

Off Duck Lane, St Neots, Cambridgeshire PE19 2DX Tel: 01480 211626 email: office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk

C.E.O Mrs Susannah Connell BSC MA (Ed Mgt) NPQH Headteacher: Mrs Roxanne d'Arcy BA (Hons)

21st May 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

For our end of year trip, we are looking to take Year 5 to The National Space Centre on Wednesday 25th June. The day will include a show in the planetarium and time to explore the space centre. Your child will need to arrive at school by 8:40am latest in the morning and we will return at approximately 17:30pm.

Your child will need to wear their full school uniform with comfortable footwear such as trainers. They will also need to bring a packed lunch. The packed lunch can be provided by you or by the school by prior arrangement.

The cost of the trip is £28.50. This is based on the coach hire and entry into the Space Centre.

Please speak to a member of your child's class team if you have any questions or need support with providing any of the extra things they will need for the day.

Please could you sign the permission slip below and return to the school office by Monday 3rd June 2025.

Yours sincerely

RLd'Arcy

Mrs Roxanne d'Arcy Head of School

On behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (part of TDLPT)

The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust is a company registered in England and Wales.
Registered Company No: 8062508. Registered Office: Andrew Road, Eynesbury, St. Neots, Cambs. PE19 2QE









The National Space Centre 25th June 2025
I give permission for my childto attend the trip to The National Space Centre on 25th June 2025
I will provide my child with a packed lunch.
My child will require a school packed lunch
I have paid £28.50 via Arbor
SignedParent/Carer